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Dear prospective applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Personal Assistant to the Headteacher. 

I am extremely proud to be the Headteacher of Chestnut Grove Academy, a school that is unique in its vibrancy, creativity and dynamism. Everything we do is based on the recognition that our students are our greatest asset: our curriculum springs from the vision of the well-rounded academics, artists and entrepreneurs we want our students to become and our teaching and learning is shaped by the diversity and individuality of our students. 

We currently have a vacancy for a Personal Assistant to support me and the Chair of the Local Academy Committee in running the school.

The successful candidate will have excellent interpersonal skills, be able to manage a multitude of tasks simultaneously, work under pressure and to tight deadlines and be able to ensure that the Senior Leadership Team office runs smoothly. This is a very rewarding role and the successful candidate must have a genuine interest in education and children, along with a sense of humour. 

Chestnut Grove’s senior leadership team and Local Academy Committee are exceptionally committed, innovative and will typically go beyond the call of duty to ensure our students are getting the best possible education.  The cohesiveness of the team derives from the shared sense of moral purpose and supportiveness between the members. If you share our work ethic and have the required set of skills, I warmly invite you to apply for this post. 

Chestnut Grove Academy provides all staff with high-quality personalised training, as well as exciting career advancement opportunities within our evolving Multi-Academy Trust. My current PA has been in the post for three years. Should you wish to speak with her about the role, please email her on adiamond.212@lgflmail.org and she will be happy to arrange a phone call to answer any questions you may have. 
In order to apply, please complete the Chestnut Grove application form and submit a personal statement stating how you meet the person specification and how your previous experience has prepared you for this role, by midday on Tuesday 17th April, to info@chestnutgrove.wandsworth.sch.uk. 
Yours faithfully,
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Christian Kingsley

Headteacher

CHESTNUT GROVE IS A LIMITED LIABILITY COMPANY REGISTERED IN ENGLAND AND WALES AT THE ADDRESS BELOW. COMPANY REGISTRATION NO.7655651
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